
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

  

 

 

 

Good News 

 

                                                                                    Value Focus for October 

          Value for May -  

Cranfield Church of Academy Newsletter  
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 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    

                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

During this week our Year 6 children have 

been sitting their National Tests (SATs). 

Despite the challenge of this, all children have 

been remarkably resilient taking it in their 

stride. Well done children for your 

perseverance and determination. Thank you 

for your support with this also. 

Have an enjoyable weekend. 

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs K. Yuen           

 

13
th
 May – School Disco 

17
th

 May – Class photographs (new addition) 

26
th
 May – Choir Competition 

27
th
 May- Confirmation 

 

W/B 30
th

 May – Half Term 

9
th
 June – Party in the playground for the Queens’s 90

th
 Celebration 

11
th
 June – First Holy Communion 

13
th
 June -Science Week Atomic Tom Visiting school 

18
th
 June – Village Fete – School choir to sing 

23
rd

 June –Olympics Day - Sports day in the afternoon (more details to 

follow) 

1
st
 July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit 

11
th
 July – Reports to parents 

12
th
 July – Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher 

14
th
 July – Summer Production at Chipping Warden Village Hall 

15
th
 July – PTFA Barbecue 

18
th
 July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester 

20
th
 July – Last day of term 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Courage 

 

 

 

   

 

 
Please continue to pray for the children 

preparing to receive Confirmation and First 

Holy Communion.  

                                            
Keeping Sun Safe 

Hopefully now the sun is here to stay. Please ensure you 

send your child into school with a named water bottle 

and a sun hat. 

 

 

Willow Class Outdoor Learning 
Area 

 

 

 

 
We are currently enhancing our outdoor learning area; lots of resources have been purchased.   

Thank you to the PTFA, for their donation of £3000 in support of this. It will include a musical 

area, water and sand play, den building, construction and lots more.                               

 

We Pray… 
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